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Name: Friends of Griffith Park
Date Submitted: 04/03/2020 12:05 PM
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Comments for Public Posting:  Please post this letter in support of the Amended Protected Tree

Ordinance. Marian Dodge President Friends of Griffith Park 



Friends of Griffith Park 
P.O. Box 27573
Los Angeles, CA 90027-0573
friendsofgriffithpark.org

April 1, 2020 

Public Works and Gang Reduction Committee 
City Hall 
200 N. Spring Street  
Los Angeles, CA 90012 

Re: CF 13-1339 - Amended Protected Tree Ordinance - Support 

Honorable Chair Blumenfield: 

In July, 2019 Friends of Griffith Park sent a letter supporting the addition of toyon and Mexican 
elderberry to the Protected Tree list. Since that time the ordinance seems to have stalled. We urge 
you to move this amended ordinance forward as quickly as possible. 

Both the toyon and elderberry provide valuable habitat for our birds and essential tree canopy for 
our citizens as the trees combat global warming. Yet we are losing hundreds of these trees, 
sometimes to developers and sometimes to over-zealous brush clearance, while we wait for 
action to be taken on the ordinance. 

Friends of Griffith Parks urges your committee to schedule the Amended Protected Tree 
Ordinance and move it through the council process before we lose any more of these valuable 
trees. 

Sincerely, 

Marian Dodge 
President
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Friends of Griffith Park 
P.O. Box 27573
Los Angeles, CA 90027-0573
friendsofgriffithpark.org

April 1, 2020 

Public Works and Gang Reduction Committee 
City Hall 
200 N. Spring Street  
Los Angeles, CA 90012 

Re: CF 13-1339 - Amended Protected Tree Ordinance - Support 

Honorable Chair Blumenfield: 

In July, 2019 Friends of Griffith Park sent a letter supporting the addition of toyon and Mexican 
elderberry to the Protected Tree list. Since that time the ordinance seems to have stalled. We urge 
you to move this amended ordinance forward as quickly as possible. 

Both the toyon and elderberry provide valuable habitat for our birds and essential tree canopy for 
our citizens as the trees combat global warming. Yet we are losing hundreds of these trees, 
sometimes to developers and sometimes to over-zealous brush clearance, while we wait for 
action to be taken on the ordinance. 

Friends of Griffith Parks urges your committee to schedule the Amended Protected Tree 
Ordinance and move it through the council process before we lose any more of these valuable 
trees. 

Sincerely, 

Marian Dodge 
President


